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A Change of Plans...  

  

Thank you for your interest in what the Holy Spirit is doing in Kenya through 
JFM.  We really appreciate hearing from you. Hearing that you're praying is  

such a precious encouragement! Blessings! Mike and Cheryl Freese   
 

A Change of Plans...  
In the 16th chapter of Acts we learn about the redirection the Apostle Paul and 
Silas went through as they followed the Holy Spirit in their missionary work.   
 
They were prohibited from going into Asia and even Bithynia.  In Acts 16:9 and 
10, Luke writes, "That night Paul had a vision: A man from Macedonia in 
northern Greece was standing there, pleading with him, 'Come over to 
Macedonia and help us!'  So we decided to leave for Macedonia at once, 
having concluded that God was calling us to preach the Good News there."  
 
Upon returning to Kenya in August our JFM "Strategic Plan" targeted the 
village of Anadungoru for the 4th JFM Church Plant, but the Holy Spirit had a 
different plan!  After an evangelist outreach in a village called Katunga, 28 
souls repented and believed on the Lord, Jesus-Yeshua!!! JFM officially 
opened its 4th Church in Katunga on Sunday August 14th under Pastor Daniel 
Nasipa.   

  
 



 

        
 

 

"Hallelu-Yah" For Katunga!   
 
Please join us in prayer for Pastor Nasipa and his wife 
Elizabeth as they shepherd this new Jesus Frees Ministries 
church in Katunga.  
 
On October 21, 2016, JFM begins a series of evangelist 
outreaches to the Village of Anadungoru. Please pray for a 
great harvest of souls.    

 

 

 


